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This morning, the Pupil Faith Team lead the 

Remembrance Day Service at St Mary Magdalene, 

Woolwich. 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day is a time for us to remember those 

who gave their lives in war, so we could have our 

freedom to choose and to have better lives. We also 

chose to remember all those who died during the 

pandemic – the frontline workers. 
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‘It was a lovely service,’ Mrs Nicholson Jones 

‘It taught me to be respectful.,’ Andrii 

 

 

 

A minute silence was held as part of our service to all 

those people. Some of the poppy wreaths on display will 

be taken up to the Diocese to be displayed at the War 

Memorial outside Southwark Cathedral 

Mrs. Kristensen and the Pupil Faith Team 

 

   Remembrance Service 2021   
 

The children made poppy wreaths and a poem 

was read about them.  

The Pupil Faith Team  

We listened to a message from the Diocese. 


